
Baldwin-Whitehall
School District

Official Public Notice of Intent
to  Approve  the  2024-2025
School  District  Budget   The
Board  of  Directors  of  the
Baldwin-Whitehall  School
District intend to approve the
General  Fund  Operating
Budget  for  the  2023-2024
School  Year  at  the  regularly
scheduled  meeting,
Wednesday, June 12th, 2023
at 7:30 pm.


